
 

 
 
 
 
 
9 June 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parish Council 
 
DISTRICT MOBILE LIBRARY CHANGES FROM 1 JULY 2017 

 
We would like to make you aware that mobile library visits in your parish will 
be changing.  The new timetables come into effect on 1 July 2017 for all 
mobile libraries in the county. 
 
A full list of the dates, times and duration of public stops for your local area is 
available on the internet: http://bit.ly/2r8NktC. 
 
Affected customers have been written to (see attached letter). 
 
We also offer a Community and Access mobile library service where we 
deliver items to care homes, sheltered housing, schools, nurseries and 
individuals who are unable to access their local library facility. 
 
If you have any questions please contact the mobile library team leaders - 
 
Graham Owen – graham.owen@gll.org – 07483 017085 
 
Ben Tatton – benjamin.tatton@gll.org – 07483 017084 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Nicola Rogers BA (Hons), MA, ACILIP 
Partnership Manager 
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